
       

 
 

 

 
      

 
Assemblée Générale /General Assembly APEEE de Bruxelles IV   

Année scolaire 2023-2024, School year 2023-2024 

EN LIGNE/ONLINE 
 

      23.01.2024 
 
 

Candidature au Conseil d’Administration - Candidate for the Administrative Board 
 

Vous devez remplir ce formulaire en anglais ou français et l’envoyer à : secretariat@bru4.eu 
pour le 22 janvier 2024 au plus tard. 
 
You should complete this form in English or French and send it to: secretariat@bru4.eu on or 
before January 22nd, 2024. 
 
 
Nom/Name: GUARINO  Prénom /First name: Angela 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent d’un enfant en / Parent of a child in (précisez classe / specify class):  
 
Mat/Prim/Sec                        Section: BG DE EN ET   FR IT NL RO 
 
P1 and P5 
 
Motivation: 
 
I would like to express my continued commitment and enthusiasm for serving on the board of 
our  Parents' Association. Having had the privilege of being part of this dynamic community, I 
am inspired by the positive impact our association has on the overall well-being and 
educational experience of our children. 
 
Over the past term, I have witnessed the transformative power of collaborative initiatives, 
and it is my sincere desire to contribute further to the success and growth of our association. 
Through active engagement and dedicated teamwork, I believe we can continue to enhance 
the services we provide and our communication channels. 
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Drawing on my previous experience and passion for fostering a strong and connected parent 
community, I am eager to bring fresh ideas, dedication, and a collaborative spirit to the board. 
I am confident that, together, we can navigate challenges, celebrate successes, and create a 
positive impact on the lives of our children. 
 
I am grateful for the opportunity to continue serving our association and contributing to the 
positive development of our shared goals. I look forward to the prospect of working alongside 
fellow dedicated parents to ensure the success and prosperity of our Parents' Association. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


